
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

26.05.2017 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have been accurately weighing in grams and kilograms. 

The children have completed their collage artwork of brachiosaurus bones 

which are up on display in the corridor of the school.  

 

The children have also explored maps and how to create a key using symbols to 

help read a map. To go with our non-fiction writing the children have redrafted 

their drawings of the brachiosaurus.  

The children had a brilliant time taking part in the ‘Fun Run’ thank you for all 

those involved with organising!  

Phonic activities are coming home over half term which would be great if 

practised, as the phonics screening is coming up soon after the break.  

Next Week 

Enjoy the holidays!!  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Emerald Talent Show – 14th July at 9:30 – invitations will be coming home from the 

children!  


